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Dear Parents, 

 

On my way to school this morning I was thinking about all of our students and how re-

silient they are. These are trying times for all of us and I am so proud of our wonderful 

photos and videos I have seen on Seesaw. I know it is very difficult for many parents 

too and I can’t thank you enough for everything you are doing at home. The staff on 

and offsite are also giving their all to help ensure we are providing the best we can for 

everyone. 

 

Fundraising 

Pie drive – Attached to the newsletter is the order form. I know these are difficult times 

but if you can support this fundraiser we would really appreciate your help. Due to the 

current restrictions, payment can only be made via direct deposit to the PTFA bank ac-

count:     

BSB 083-347      ACCOUNT NO 823 860 423 

Please do not use the school bank account details. Forms are to be emailed to me 

(principal@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au) 

The Father’s Day breakfast is on hold and it looks like we will have a special event next 
term instead. The Father’s Days stall is also on hold until we know more about further 
restrictions.  

Assembly 

On Monday, I will run a virtual assembly at 8:45. I will send out the meeting link via 
Seesaw. Everyone is welcome to join in. 

Birthdays 

Happy birthday to the following children who are celebrating 
this week: 

Marco Antonio Francese,  Quincy Stephens-O’Brien, 

Macey Carlyle, Jessie Irvine, Leo Tait  and  

Alyssa Wright. 

 

School Advisory Council 

As you know our school, like all the Catholic parish and diocesan schools in the Mel-
bourne Archdiocese, is now under the guidance of Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic 
Schools Ltd (MACS).  Every school has been asked to establish a School Advisory 
Council as a way of giving parents and guardians a chance to be involved in the 
school. 

Our current school board/parish education board will continue as a School Advisory 
Council under a new term of reference and with new members. I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank the current School Advisory Board for their time and contributions 
over the past 2 years. We will have one more meeting this term. 

School Closure 
Days 

 

Term 3 

Thur 16th & Fri 
17th  September 

 

 

Term 4 

Mon 1st  

November 
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The School Advisory Council will continue to advise the Principal on important matters and be 
a support to the Principal and Leadership of the school in our decision making process. 

In many ways, we have emphasised the importance of parents and guardians being involved 
in partnering with the school and the way this helps your children in their education. 

Very soon I will be asking parents and guardians to show their interest in being a part of this 
School Advisory Council.  As Principal of the school I will continue to value the support and 
advice offered by the members of the Council on such matters as: 

The Religious Education program 

Curriculum 

Enrolments and enrolment policy 

School resources 

Improvements in the school 

Annual Report to the school community 

Family partnerships 

These are just some of the ways a School Advisory Council can give advice to the Principal 
and Leadership in the school – there are many other areas as well. 

 

I am excited by the idea of renewing our School Advisory Council and hope many of you will 
also see this as another chance to support your school and your children.  

If you would like more information about MACS School Advisory Councils please refer to the 
following link:  https://governance.melbourne/sac-faq/. 

Further information about this will be coming soon. 

 

Scripture 

 
This Sunday we celebrate the 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Gospel 

John 6:60–69 
Who shall we go to? You are the Holy One of God. 

 
 
Take care and stay safe and well, 

Julie 
 

 

 

https://governance.melbourne/sac-faq/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

Prep JF Murray Billinghurs 

Congratulations on your great efforts in practising 'risk taking' and follow-

ing the plan, make, test model. Your Moses basket and shield are great 

examples, well done Murray!      

    

Prep MR Boston Ferguson 
For being an enthusiastic and motivated learner while working at home. 
Amazing Boston  

 1H Robby Mand 

Robby has demonstrated the Learning Disposition of Determination with 

all he does, especially being one of the first ready each morning for the 

google meet and for any teacher group he attends. Also for ALL the work 

he completes each day that is uploaded to seesaw. Keep up the great 

work Robby!  

1R Matilda Griffiths 

For using the disposition of creativity by choreographing and performing a 

dance to praise God for his creations.  

Special mention to Rowan, her brother who was her backup dancer! 

 2A Zac Fulton-Scanes 
For having a positive mindset and being open to new things and giving 

them a go. Keep up the great work Zac.   

2J Charlotte Graham 
For taking on feedback and going above and beyond in her morning 

Show and Share using presentations to engage her classmates.   

3BC Logan Marinelli  
For displaying responsibility and amazing determination and to improve all 

areas of his learning.  

3CC Ella Thompson 

For being a wonderful model of our school's 3 R's, especially during our 

class Google Meets and for putting in a high degree of effort into her 

learning. Keep up the great work Ella!  

4PS Ben Carter 
Awarded to Ben for showing great work habits and producing some excel-

lent pieces of work during remote learning  

4ST Charlie Musone 
For participating with enthusiasm, following instructions and volunteering 

to read our class prayer during meetings. 

5/6C Christiano Luca 
for showing a growth mindset and determination when working on tasks 

involving fractions, decimals and percentages during remote learning.  

5/6MT Nicholas Martinho 
For showing self motivation and initiative when researching natural disas-

ters.   

5/6 R Molly Jones 
For actively participating in our class games and activities. Keep up the 

fantastic work, Molly!  

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 



 

 

LITERACY & BOOK WEEK Newsletter for Week 6 Term 3 2021 

Dear parents and caregivers, Book Week is coming up and we will still 
be in Lockdown. 

So we will have the Book “Parade” in our class groups by Google 
Meets. 

Each teacher will advise you of the time.  The emphasis will be on char-
acters from Books or Films of Books and the theme is Old Worlds, New 
Worlds and other Worlds.  Do not stress too much about the ‘costume’, 
it is more about the students thinking and celebrating great books.  Big-
ger students can create their own costumes, masks and makeup.  Re-
member they will only be visible from the waist up! 

Scholastic Book Club News 

Issue 6 catalogue will be online only and you can look at it on https://
www.scholastic.com.au/media/6421/bc621web.pdf 

Please note the home delivery option to your home, can be selected by 
parents at the time of ordering at a cost of $7.50.  

Date due:3/9/2021 

As for the Issue 5 deliveries, I am waiting to hear back from Scholastic 
but I would imagine that Lockdown would have hindered this as Scho-
lastic Headquarters are in Sydney. 

So best of luck in Lockdown, stay well and take care of yourselves. 

Evelyn Pickering 



 

 



 

 

School Absences: absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

School Uniform News 

School Hats ($10) and Bottle Green socks ($5) are available for sale from the school office. 

Correct money appreciated please. Cash only. 

A reminder to label all school uniform items especially jumpers & rugby tops and food/drink containers 

with your child’s name. This will help stop the vast amounts of these items that end up in lost property. 

mailto:absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

OLMC RECYCLING CENTRE 
PENS TEXTAS AND WHITE OUT PRODUCTS, USED BATTERIES, 
PLASTIC BREAD TAGS AND ORAL PRODUCT PACKAGING CAN ALL 
BE RECYCLED AT OLMC.   

We are actively recycling a  number of products to reduce the impact on our planet.  
Please continue to send your recyclable items to the School Office. 

The boxes are located in the School Office Foyer 

THE WONDER BREAD RECYCLING PROGRAM HAS NOW ENDED 

BUT PLEASE CONTINUE TO RECYCLE ALL SOFT PLASTIC,           

INCLUDING BREAD BAGS BY COLLECTING THEM AND PUTTING 

THEM IN THE REDCYCLE BIN AT COLES AND WOOLWORTHS      

SUPERMARKETS.  LOCATED NEAR THE CHECKOUT. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Term 3 12th July— Wed 15th September 

Term 4 3rd October—Wed 15th December—Students finish at 1.30pm 



 

 


